

## Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 16, 1943

Dear Marriner:

It was nice to have you with us last Thursday.

Your address was well received and it has been commented frequently that it was one of the best speeches of its kind to be made in Chicago. I have asked Mr. Thurston to send us 1,000 additional copies. Mr. Whipple is desirous of sending a copy to a select number of members of the Investment Bankers Association, and Mr. Patton, our Executive Manager, proposes to send a copy to each county chairman in the district and also to members of the various publicity departments.

Sorry you could not stay with us another day, as I was anxious to have the bankers in the Chicago area call at the office and have an informal visit with you. Perhaps you can arrange to come out and see us again in the near future.

With kindest regards. I am

Sincerely yours,

President

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System Washington, D. C.